
From: Anthony Tavella on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox
To: Deewa Baral
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: [webform_submission:source-title]
Date: Monday, 11 May 2020 1:50:00 PM

 
 

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 May 2020 7:41 PM
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: [webform_submission:source-title]
 

 
Submitted on Tue, 05/05/2020 - 19:41
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name: Gavin
Last Name: Borich
Name Withheld: No
Email: gavin.borich95@gmail.com
Suburb/Town & Postcode: 2747
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: To whom it may concern. I disagree with this plan and it should remain the same.
We don’t want over crowding in the Penrith area. The way we are heading it will be like the city.
People move out to the west so they aren’t living on top of each other. I know this will probably
not get read as it’s most likely got the go ahead already but the government wants to make out
that they asked the people first however but reading the comments on your Facebook post
about this situation it looks like the majority of people don’t want this to go ahead. Kind regards,
Gavin 

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/draft-amendment-penrith-
lakes-sepp
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